
 

              

          

Tuessday 15th September 2015 

Dear Parents 

This term, our topic will be all about Ancient Egypt! To start our work off with a bang, Professor 

McGinty, a time travelling history professor, will be paying us a visit on Thursday 19th October. He 

will share all sorts of fascinating artefacts from his travels and prepare us for all of the work we will 

do during the term.   

To cover the cost of this important learning experience, we are asking parents to pay £3.70 via 

parent pay – there is no reply slip required for this visit. Although this is a voluntary contribution, 

the visit will have to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient funding. If you require a bar code to 

pay please ask at the office and they will be happy to help.  

Many Thanks,  

Year 4 team  
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